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TO:  The Honorable Members of the Planning Commission  
FROM: India Adams-Jacobs, Town Manager/Zoning Administrator 
COPY:  Jeff Gore, Town Attorney  
SUBJECT: Food Truck Business Owner Survey Results 
DATE:  September 18, 2025 
 

 
SUMMARY: 
On August 21, 2025, the Planning Commission approved a survey of  Town business owners on food 
truck operations. Results will be reviewed at the September 18 meeting. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
At its August 21, 2025 meeting, the Planning Commission discussed the ongoing review of food 
truck operations within the Town of Bowling Green. The Planning Commission voted to approve 
the distribution of a survey to local business owners in order to gather input on food truck 
operations and their potential impact on the business community. The survey has been distributed 
to Town business owners and responses are currently being collected. This survey is intended to 
provide the Commission with a clearer understanding of business perspectives regarding the 
regulation, location, and overall role of food trucks within town limits. Initial survey results will be 
compiled and presented to the Planning Commission at the upcoming September 18, 2025, meeting 
for review and discussion. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None identified at this time.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
For the Commission to review and discuss. 


	FROM: India Adams-Jacobs, Town Manager/Zoning Administrator
	COPY:  Jeff Gore, Town Attorney

